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Happy Thanksgiving week! Crews continue to work on  
underpass and bridge construction. 
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PROGRESS UPDATE 
•	 UNDERSPASS and BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEMS    

Crews continue building forms and placing  
concrete on the Jurupa Road underpass  
retaining wall support system and the  
Van Buren Boulevard bridge support system.     

•	 STORM WATER PUMP STATION  
Contractors continue installing ladders and  
scaffolding, and working on interior  
improvements for the wet well and valve  
vault structures. Next, construction will  
begin on an electrical building structure  
and perimeter fence in December. 

•	 UTILITY WORK   
Potholing work continues behind Felspar Street  
business plazas; BUSINESS ACCESS  
REMAINS OPEN.  

•	 UPCOMING WORK   
Survey crews will be working near Jurupa  
and Pedley roads, and at the intersection of  
Rutile Street and Van Buren Boulevard.  
Work is scheduled to begin early next year  
to improve safety and traffic circulation at  
these intersections. 

Looking east at progress on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge support 
system and the Jurupa Road retaining wall. 

Crews working on the interior of the wet well and valve vault structures, 
which are part of the storm water pump station.


